
 

 

             Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
 
   Memorandum 
 
 

 
To:  Mayor Walker and City Council 

 
Date:  01/22/2024 
 
From: Fire Chief Ron Lawrence 
 
Regarding: Eddy Family Foundation Donation 
 
Mayor and Council, 
 
I am respectfully asking the Council to accept this $4000.00. donation from the Eddy Family 
Foundation. They generously donate to the fire department every year and I am very thankful 
for their generosity.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Ron Lawrence 
Fire Chief 
Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 


